From: Olindo Rizzolo

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 7:50 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Cc: George Buckley

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fw: River Road Closing

Dear Committee, I am in total support of keeping this course open for many of the same reasons mentioned in Mr. Buckley's attachment. Based on many of the points mention I believe that a further review should be taken to keep this course open. As the season approaches once again, we will have to struggle to get tee times and thus produce the over use of the courses open. It is an opportunity to do the right think for our city and those that support our great city courses. Please reconsider this decision. Thank you for your time.

O. Rizzolo London, Ontario